OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

Chad Chronister, Sheriff
Donna Lusczynski, Chief Deputy
Hillsborough County, Florida

July 1, 2021

NOTICE TO EMPLOYERS OF HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
(HCSO) OFF-DUTY DEPUTIES

As a result of recent market trends and an analysis of comparison rates of various law
enforcement agencies, the HCSO’s Off-Duty hourly rate of pay for all off-duty positions will
increase $4.00, including Holiday hourly rates. The rate increases will be effective for all off-
duty jobs performed on or after October 1, 2021.

The new Off-Duty rates and request forms will be published on the HCSO Public
Website at: htps:/teamhcso.com/Services/Off-Duty-Deputies, as of September 15, 2021, and
should be used for all job requests for jobs performed on or after October 1, 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact the Off-Duty Events Unit at (813) 247-8280 or
via email at OffDutyAccts@hcso.tampa.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Donna L. Lusczynski
Chief Deputy
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